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Beaufort County Treasurer’s Office  
Announces New Hours 

 
 
Beginning November 14, all Beaufort County Treasurer’s Office locations will open 
at 8:45 a.m. every Wednesday. The later start time will allow employees time for 
staff training and development. Trainings will cover a variety of topics including 
identifying fraudulent tenders, procedures, customer service, and delinquency 
standard. 
  
Visit www.beaufortcountytreasurer.com for information, for office locations or to 
make a payment.  
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